
 

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart School promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children.  

W: olshelmore.catholic.edu.au  

PH: 5432 6254   

E: principal@olshelmore.catholic.edu.au  

COMING UP AT OLSH... 
OCTOBER 2022 

Tue 18 – Thu 20 Year 5/6 Camp 

Wed 19 Sacrament Meet & Greet 

Thu 20 Book Club Orders Due 

Sun 23 World Mission Day 

Fri 28 Pupil Free Day – Curriculum Day 

Mon 31 Pupil Free Day – Report Writing Day 

 

NOVEMBER 2022 

Tue 1 Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

Fri 4 OLSH Mission Day 

Tue 8 Advisory Council Meeting 

Fri 11 Remembrance Day 

Friday 18 Swimming & Gym 

Friday 25 Swimming & Gym 

Sun 27 First Sunday of Advent 

  

DECEMBER 2022 

Friday 2 Swimming & Gym 

Friday 9 Swimming & Gym 

Thu 15 Last Day Term 4 (students) 

Fri 16 Last Day Term 4 (staff) 
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From the Principal… 

Dear Families, 
 
As a school community we are thinking about and praying for 
all of those in our community who have suffered significant 
financial loss and mental anguish as a result of the recent 
rains. I ask all families to please reach out if there is anything 
that you think we can do as a school to support you at this 
time. Also, we are praying for those communities close to us 
that may also be counting the cost of flood damage, or be 
about to. We will also see how we can support these 
communities at this time. 
 
Year 5/6 Camp 
At the time of writing this newsletter, we are still looking to go 
ahead with the Year 5/6 camp to Anglesea, which is from next 
Tuesday to Thursday. I am unsure as to how these rains are 
going to impact the capacity of other schools in the cluster in 
terms of travel, and also, we will need to continue to investigate 
the impact that the rain has had on the Anglesea area. We will 
keep you posted! 
 
Baptism Meeting 
Next Wednesday afternoon at 3.30pm, there is meeting in the 
library here at school, for parents who have a child being 
baptised, or for those parents who would like to know more 
about getting their child baptised. Father Caldow and Denise 
Nihill will be present to answer your questions and talk you 
through the process. Afternoon tea will be provided. Please let 
us know if you intend to come along to this session for catering 
purposes. 
 
Mission Day 
Mission Day is Friday, November 4th. We would like families to 
be able to contribute a slice or cake (or both) to be able to be 
put up for sale on this day.  
 
Regional Athletics Day 
Well done to Scout, who managed to finish fourth in her shot 
put event at the recent Regional Athletics. This is a wonderful 
effort, as schools from within around a 200km radius competed 
on this day!! 
 
Public Holidays and Pupil Free Days in Term 4 
Remember to put these dates into your calendars please: 
• Friday October 28th - Pupil Free Day - Staff curriculum day 
• Monday November 1 - Pupil Free Day - Report writing day  
• Tuesday November 2 - Melbourne Cup public holiday 
 

Craig Simpson (Principal)  

http://www.olshelmore.catholic.edu.au
mailto:principal@olshelmore.catholic.edu.au


- Denise Nihill (Catholic Identity Leader)   



SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

As the weather changes again, a reminder that school uniforms can be ordered at any time by: 

• Calling Hip Pocket on 5480 1027 or 

• Visiting Hip Pocket at 173 Pakenham St, Echuca. 

We are grateful to them for working with us to provide school uniforms.  
 

School hats can be purchased from the office at any time for $13 

ORDERS DUE THURSDAY 20TH OCTOBER 

Issue 7 of the Scholastic Book Club catalogue is now online. Ordering books through Book Club is an 

easy way to offer students the best in children’s books for the home and to encourage independent 

reading for fun.  

Book Club orders must be placed online via https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/parent/

login.aspx. No cash orders will be accepted at the school office.  

Stay tuned for our Learners of the Week! 

Postponed this week due to the weather impact. 
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WORKING BEE 

Sunday 6th November 2022 @10am 

 

Please come along and lend a hand to get the pool and grounds 
ready for the opening in December. 

We will be giving the kiosk, changerooms and toilets a general 
tidy, cleaning under the verandah and the footpaths, mowing, 

whipper snipping the lawns and edges, tidying the pool surrounds and along the fences 
and carpark area. 

We would appreciate if anyone could bring along lawn mowers (preferably with a catch-
er), whipper snippers, blowers and general cleaning/gardening gear 

Thank You! 

For more info contact Ellie on 0438129386 



 

 

 

 

The following Children’s week activities are presented in partnership 

with the Victorian Government at the following locations from 10.00 am 
to 12.00 pm each day. 

 

Monday 24 October, Wirima in Rotary Park Rochester (Cnr Moore & Gillies St) 

Tuesday 25 October, Echuca East Open Space (Sutton Street) 

Thursday 27 October, John Pilley Reserve Kyabram (Lake Road)  

 

Combined early years services will showcase their organisations and provide 
experiences and learning opportunities for children and their families in line with this 

year’s theme “All Children have the right to a standard of living that supports their 
wellbeing and healthy development”.  

 

Children and families are invited to enjoy a fresh fruit morning tea, access to early years 
information, and participate in a range of early years play experiences.  

 

Come and join the Campaspe Early Years Network Group to celebrate children’s 
wellbeing and healthy development in Campaspe.  

 

                                                                                        

     Children’s Week  


